
Monday, August 26th:  The work to connect all homes to the new water main has been completed 

with exception of a few services in Exchange Street. On Monday, August 26 through 

Wednesday, August 28 the remaining water services in Exchange Street will be transferred to the 

new water main, and a connection will be made to the existing water main at edge of Washington 

Street. On Wednesday, August 28 thru Friday, August 30 the new water main in School Street 

and Spring Street will be connected to the existing water main in Washington Street. Depending 

upon the exact location of active construction zone, those sections of Exchange Street, School 

Street and Spring Street will be blocked to vehicular traffic.  Most other streets in Mudville area 

will be open to traffic. Please note that plans may change due to unforeseen circumstances.   


